
LOWER CAPE FEAR WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING ON FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2025, AT 10:00 A.M. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Chairman and Board of Directors of the Lower Cape 

Fear Water and Sewer Authority (LCFWASA) will hold a Special Meeting on Friday, February 

28, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will take place at the Brunswick County Northwest Water 

Treatment Plant, located at 4901 Butler Road Northwest, Leland, NC 2845. The purpose of this 

meeting is to commemorate the installation of the new Parallel Raw Water Main Pipeline with a 

board photo session. Media representatives and members of the public are encouraged to attend. 

For questions or directions to the Brunswick County Northwest Water Treatment Plant, please 

contact Tim Holloman, LCFWASA Executive Director, 1107 New Pointe Blvd., Suite 17, Leland, 

NC 28451; phone: (910) 383-1919; email: director@lcfwasa.gov. 
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